August 23, 1974

Tony Morales

National Chairman
American G,I, Forum

3417 So, Main St,

Fort Worth, Texas 76110

Dear Tony:

I have instructed Fenn Ellery to prepare any documentation we
have so that it can be submitted to you for your information,
Copies of almost all correspondence of importance are in the
possession of Bernie Sandoval. 1 understand your people picked
up all the VOP documentation from Rudy., Any of the proceedings
on minutes that went on at the national convention are the
function of the National Executive Secretary,

I had a short call from Fenn Ellery stating your concern as to
my not sending you certain correspondence, I hope the above
clears this up., If you have something more specific please
let me know,

Enclosed is a copy of Present SER Programs Project Funding
Survey, Financial Statement NoneFederal Account, and letter
from the Department of Labor to Mr., Ricardo Zazueta concerning
the language of the second supplemental appropriation bill of
Fiscal Year 1974, These are most important to follow-up on,

We know the LULAC is already organizing councils where there is
a chance of having a SER project. They,of course,are not con-
cerned with the Forum «- and rightly so, This should be our
responsibility. I have checked those that are being considered,

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call,

Sinceram te,

; //;?; .
T. E. Gallegos

Executive Secretary
Department of California

Bernie Sandoval
ector Garcda



